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ADDENDUM TO RULE CHANGE NOTICE:  
 

RC_2012_19: Constrained On/Off Compensation for Non-Scheduled Generators 
 
 
 
FURTHER UPDATE TO SECTION 5 
 
The IMO noted in its Rule Change Proposal that it would provide stakeholders with an 
estimate of the IT costs involved in the implementation of the proposed amendments during 
the consultation period. The IMO would like to notify stakeholders that the estimated cost of 
the necessary changes to the IMO’s settlement system is $14,500 AUD.  
 
The IMO does not expect the proposed amendments to require any changes to System 
Management’s systems or procedures. 
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